
 

Things You Need to Know 
This Week 

 

Member Notice 
 

OC Chamber Announces Formalized Request For Proposal (RFP) Process 

A formalized Request for Proposal (RFP) process has been completed for use in all future 
event, activity and capital project planning for the Chamber. All RFP offerings will be announced 
when being extended via Chamber messaging to membership and will be posted to 
the RFP page of the Chamber website. For direct inquiry regarding the RFP process please 
contact Deb Haas, Marketing and Outreach Manager. 
  
  
OC Chamber Legislative Update 
The Greater Ocean City Chamber of Commerce maintains an Actively Monitored Legislation list 
that impacts our region and member businesses. Additionally, the Legislative Committee 
participates in weekly Zoom sessions with our lobbyist, Dennis Rasmussen, to stay abreast of 
any changes or action that needs to be taken. We also work closely with our elected officials 
and strengthen relationships with other statewide legislators that have similar priorities in their 
districts. 
 
View Greater Ocean City Chamber of Commerce Actively Monitored Legislation as of 2/26/2021 

 

  

     

Please contact the Chamber for additional information 
(410) 213-0144 | mychamber@oceancity.org | www.oceancity.org 
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